
Kindergarten News!!! 

Core Virtue for January: 

Courage: Even when it’s scary. Focus 

on physical courage  

Sayings 

“Look before you 

Leap” 

What your Kindergartener is 
Learning:  

Language Arts: 

Domain (Listening and 
Learning: We will con-

tinue with our Kings 
and Queens unit. We will read the 

stories: “Princess and the Pea,”  
“Cinderella” and “Snow White.” 

Test: Friday, Jan. 3. (See study 
Guide on Monday)  

Skills: This week we will be review-
ing the “tricky” words. We will learn 
to read them and write them. We 
will take a practice spelling test. 

This week we will also review rhym-
ing words. We have started our new 

reader “Sam.”   

This weeks tricky words are:  

from, one, was 

 

Math 

This week we will work on decom-
posing 10 and word problems. We 
will work with finding the missing 
numbers in order from 10. We will 
review this unit and the test on 

Wednesday Jan. 1.  

 

Week of Jan. 31– Feb. 3 

Important Dates: 

Jan. 31– Birthday Celebration 

Feb. 2– Field Trip to the Puppet Theater 

Feb. 3– Disney Dress up Day for Screen 

Free 

Feb. 13– Valentine’s Day Party  

Feb. 14– Specials  

 

Please see the back of this 

newsletter for more infor-



 

Kings and Queen Vocabulary Words:  

 

Grateful: Moving, speaking, or acting in a beautiful way 

Tattered: Torn; worn out 

Stomped: Walked heavily 

Keep an eye out for the Study Guide on Monday. 

 

Core Knowledge is #1! We get it done with fun!! Hands-on, Right on!  

  Integrated Science, Social Studies, Math and Language Arts!     

 

 

 

Our list for this week is the 

Yellow List.  

We will be working on the words 

below:  

so, no, some, come, into, 

many, first, been, oil, long 

Kindergarten Reminders!  

These next few weeks are very busy please 

read reminders below.  

Please return your Field Trip Form and the $6.00 as 

soon as possible. 

 

Valentine’s Day is around the corner. We sent home 

a Flyer about our Valentine’s Day celebration.  

 

We have also sent home a flyer about the Kings 

and Queens Project. This Project will be due Feb. 

8th. Please let us know if you have any ques-

tions. This is part of their Social Studies Grade! 

 

We are collecting Donations for our Baker’s Basket. 

This basket will be raffled off on Math, Music, and 

Movement Night. See additional Flyer! 

 

Classroom Donations:  

We are looking for our 

items for our Valentine’s 

Day celebration.  

We are looking for items 

for our Baker’s Basket.  

Please see the additional 

flyers or reach out to 

your teacher to see what 

is needed. Thank you!  


